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 On Tuesday 6th October 2020, at 12.20 hrs., at the Press Conference Room, 1st 
Floor, Parliament Building, Hon. Mr. Natchanon Srikokuea, Member of the House of 
Representatives, Bhumjaithai Party, expressed his statement to encourage the government 
and related persons in solving the rubber problems and also said that Member of 
the House of Representatives under Bhumjaithai Party has contributed to solve the 
rubber price crisis.  In the past, the slump of rubber price was the cause of agriculturist’s 
suffer but nowadays the price has been higher accordingly.  On this occasion, he 
would like to thank the government of Gen. Prayut Chan-O-Cha, Prime Minister, as 
well as the Ministry of Commerce, the Ministry of Agriculture and Cooperatives, the 
Ministry of Transport, the Ministry of Public Health, and also expressed his thanks to 
the Rubber Authority of Thailand and Prince of Songkla University for inventing the 
innovation of value added on rubber. 

 

Particularly, the medical research on artificial fistula, and rubber products 
which are produced to be the medical devices, and those who are involved in all 
sectors are also to be appreciated in the mentioned matter.  For the recent price of 
rubber, the price of concentrated latex is 51 baht per/kg., good quality raw rubber 
sheet price is 55 baht/kg.  At present, due to the problem of COVID-19 causes higher 
demand for natural rubber gloves and other rubber products, as a result, the price of 
the rubber moved higher. 

 

 

 

 
D: คนึงสุข/จัดแปลข้อมลูข่าวรัฐสภาฯ ภาคภาษาอังกฤษบนเว็บไซต์ฯ/6/10/63/กัลยา พิมพ์/14/10/63/14.19น./แก้ไข 19/10/63/แก้ไข 20/10/63 


